
RE 2012-3024.txt;  JHS-183 Class A AIS Type Approval.txt
From: Raymond.W.Martin@uscg.mil on behalf of Martin, Raymond 
[Raymond.W.Martin@uscg.mil]
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 2:14 PM
To: sid@timco.cc; DPRATT@JRCAMERICA.COM
Subject: RE: 2012-3024;  JHS-183 Class A AIS Type Approval
Attachments: USCG NVIC 08-04 CH 1.pdf; JHS-183 MarED Listing.pdf

Dear Mr. Sanders and Mr. Pratt,

The JRC JHS-183 Class A AIS received USCG type approval when it was reviewed 
by TÜV SÜD BABT last month.  This was done under the US - European Commission 
(EC) Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA).  This agreement came into force in 
2004 and I have attached our guidance on it if you're curious.  The JHS-183's 
USCG approval number, 165.155/EC0168/BABT-MED000029, should be on the 
certificates TÜV SÜD BABT provided you and should be used on the unit's label.  

I confirmed that the JHS-183 is listed on the MarED database and that the USCG 
type approval is also indicated (copy attached).

If you have any questions, please call or write.

Best regards,

Ray

-----Original Message-----
From: Martin, Raymond 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 12:48 PM
To: 'sid@timco.cc'; 'DPRATT@JRCAMERICA.COM'
Subject: 2012-3024; JHS-183 Class A AIS Type Approval Receipt

Dear Mr. Sanders and Mr. Pratt,

We have received your request and I will be processing it.  We aim for a 
response time of 30 days or less; if you have not heard from us by then, or 
for any follow-up inquiries concerning this correspondence, please refer to 
the tracking number included in the subject line of this email.

Respectfully,

Raymond Martin
Office of Design & Engineering Standards Systems Engineering Division (CG-ENG-
3)
2100 Second St SW
Washington, DC 20593-7126

Phone: (202) 372-1384
Fax: (202) 372-1925
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